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To:    Superintendents & Principals  

From:   Dr. Jerome Singleton, Commissioner SCHSL 

Subject:   Affiliate Membership 

Date:    April 20, 2022 

 

Greetings and thank you for accepting this correspondence.  The South Carolina High 

School League (SCHSL) recognizes that not all middle schools are members of its 

association.  However, the SCHSL also appreciates that you may have students in your 

schools that participate in SCHS activities through member high schools, in particular, 

the high schools that the middle schools feed.  

 

In an effort to be more inclusive in the opportunities that the SCHSL provides for students 

and student-athletes at the middle school level, the member schools approved at the 

2021-2022 Legislative Assembly Meeting an invitation to middle schools without athletic 

programs to become affiliate members of the SCHSL.  The cost of affiliate membership is 

$200 per school.  As an affiliate member, the school will become part of the SCHSL’s 

database to receive updates from the League Office.  Updates to include newsletters, 

invitations to challenges, conferences, summits, workshops, etc.  Additionally, the 

school will receive two complimentary League passes that will admit the bearer plus 

one guest to all SCHSL-sponsored athletic activities. 

 

Please accept this invitation to become a part of the South Carolina High School 

League and join us in supporting and recognizing the students of our schools. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 

SC High School League 

 


